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495 NEXT Project Construction Update 

495  NEXT  Project｜December 2022  

         
       
        

      

Viewed from the corner of Georgetown Pike and the 
existing off-ramp, this narrow area of Scott’s Run Nature 
Preserve to the right of the overhead powerlines is where 

clearing occurred for the 495 NEXT project. 

         
        

    

Aerial view showing where a new park area will be 
constructed as part of the 495 NEXT project, benefitting 

Scott’s Run Nature Preserve Visitors. 

As part of the 495 Express Lanes Northern Extension (495 NEXT) 
project, some construction activities must occur in a narrow area 
of the Fairfax County Park Authority’s Scott’s Run Nature 
Preserve, adjacent to the Georgetown Pike off-ramp. Crews 
began removing trees and other vegetation in this area (only to 
the extent necessary for construction) in November 2022. 
Following this activity, the area will be regraded, restabilized and 
revegetated using native seed mix. 

The 495 NEXT project will extend the 495 Express Lanes by 
two-and-a half miles between the Dulles Corridor interchange to 
the George Washington Memorial Parkway interchange near the 
American Legion Bridge. Construction on 495 NEXT began in 
March 2022, and the new express lanes are scheduled to open in 
late 2025. Overall project completion is expected to occur in 
mid-2026. 

To address impacts at the 
Scott’s Run Nature Preserve, a 
new park area will be 
constructed adjacent to the 
Georgetown Pike interchange, 
as part of the 495 NEXT 
project. Located a tenth of a 
mile from the Preserve, this 
new area will provide additional 
parking, connect to the new 
three-mile regional trail that is 
being built across and adjacent 
to the Capital Beltway as part 
of the project, and provide 
other amenities. These 
improvements will provide 
easier, safer access to Scott’s 
Run and to points south. 

For Questions  About Construction   &  To  Learn  More  About the   Project 

Visit: www.495NEXT.org 
Email: 495NorthernExtension@vdot.virginia.gov Scan to receive 
Call: 495 NEXT, Construction Inquiry Line, 703-592-6430 project update 

VDOT, Michelle Holland, 703-586-0487 emails. 
Transurban, Brent McKenzie, 571-326-5609 
Lane Construction, John Undeland, 703-785-3461 

http://www.495next.org/
mailto:495NorthernExtension@vdot.virginia.gov



